
 
MOU with Zuellig Pharma LTD. on GDP Upskilling
 

April 28, 2022 
 
On April 28th, 2022, from 09.00 a.m. - 10.00 a.m., MUPY’s executives led by the Dean, Assoc. Prof.
Surakit Nathisuwan, and the Deputy Dean for International and Public Relations, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Usa
Chaikledkaew, together with faculty members attended the MOU signing ceremony with the chiefs of
Zuellig Pharma LTD. led by Mr. Brett Marshall (Corporate Head of Quality Assurance, Zuellig Pharma
Holdings) and Ms. Pucknalin Bulkul (Managing Director). Having been held at MUPY’s Room 606, the MOU
was signed by the representatives of two institutions as follows.



Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol
University

1. Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan (Dean)

2. Assoc. Prof. Dr. Satit Puttipipatkhachorn
(Chair of the Department of Manufacturing Pharmacy) 



Zuellig Pharma LTD.

1. Mr. Brett Marshall
(Corporate Head of Quality Assurance, Zuellig Pharma Holdings)

2. Ms. Pucknalin Bulkul (Managing
Director)

3. Mr. Laksaman Choosiri (VP-Client and Customer Engagement)



This academic
collaboration determined to upskill MUPY’s faculty members and students on Good Distribution
Practice (GDP) via the Zuellig Pharma’s LMS (Learning Management System). This online course
consists of 14 modules to be achieved at self-pace. This also promoted lifelong learning of faculty
members and students.



Besides, this partnership also corresponded to the Faculty’s missions as
well as SDG Goals including the Goal 4: Reduce inequality within and among countries, the 10th Goal:
Reduce inequality within and among countries, and the 17th Goal: Strengthen the means of
implementation and revitalize the global partnership for sustainable development.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3131


